
State of Florida

PidbliCc^Br&tcc (EoiramBKton
Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 1,2015

TO; Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk

FROM: Clayton Lewis, US Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering CfC
RE: Docket No. 140220-WU-Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by

Sunrise Utilities, L.L.C,

Please file the attached in the "Documents" tab of the above mentioned docket file.

Thank you.

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUL 01, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 04075-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Terr! Jones

From: Clayton Lewis
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 2:28 PM
To: Terri Jones

Cc: Laura King
Subject: FW: 140219/20 Alturas/Sunrise

Please add this message to both Docket Nos. 1402199 (Alturas) and 140220 (Sunrise).

Thank you

—Original Message—
From: Kelley Corbari

Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 2:02 PM
To: Clayton Lewis;Jeffery Small; Keino Young; Kelley Corbari; Laura King; Martha Golden; Matthew Vogel; Sonica Bruce
Subject: 140219/20 Alturas/Sunrise

FYI

Kelley F. Corbari,
Senior Attorney - Regulatory Analysis Section Office of the General Counsel FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
Email: KCorbariOosc.state.fl.us

Direct Phone: (850) 413-6234
Direct Fax: (850) 413-6235

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

—Original Message—
From: LSZABO fmailto:l.szabo(5)rogers.com1

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 10:05 AM
To: Kelley Corbari
Cc: l.szabo@rogers.com

Subject:

Hello Ms Kelley,

As an addition to our previous correspondences, I would like to let you know, Wiley Pratt and I are still working to have
more quotes from the suppliers regarding repairs and for the necessary improvements already submitted in our rate
case application.

Based on the next 10 days development of this area we will contact the Engineering Department to come to a realistic
solution of those issues.

Iwill call you In a few days to give you a chance to read all the latest correspondences sent.

Of course Iam always available to you any time to discuss any of your thoughts or concerns.



Best regards,

LeslieSzabo




